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ERIPR Test Results

High

] just had a call from Dr. Bob Williams. The ER/?R test results from Mount Sinai are back,

and I should be getting a call from Heather Pridham teaay with the results for western

region patients. We will be required to notify the patients with negative results. For

those with positive results who are pa:ients of the cancer clinic in St John's, an expert

panel in St. John's will review the results and provide advice to treating providers. For

those with positive results who are nct cancer clinic patients, it is anticipat~d that

further clinical information will need to be provided so that the eases can be reviewed by

the expert panel and advice provided.

We will need to have some scaffing supports to call the patients who are negative, and

advise attending physicians of the positive converters for whom further info is r~quired.

For Kelli, can Bonnie Walker be made available to do this or should I look elsewhere?

Thanks.

Ken Jenkins
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